
Rock Orchestra 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Do you play violin, viola, cello, or bass? Rock Orchestra is looking for 
energetic rock stars in 6-8th grade! If you like playing pop, rock, and 

hip-hop music on your string instrument, this club is for you! In 
addition to playing fun music, we will also learn some choreography, 
improvise our own melodies, and use electric instruments to take our 

rock show to the next level. 
 

We will meet in the orchestra room on Wednesdays from 3:45-4:45 
starting January 7th and going through March 11th.  There will be no 

club meeting on February 11th due to Solo/Ensemble. 
We will even perform live with Mark Wood on Thursday, March 19th at 

the MHS Performing Arts Center! 
 

To participate, you must enroll using MyPaymentsPlus by DECEMBER 
15th, 2025. 

 
For more information or questions, please contact the club advisor 

Kristen Solom at kflak-solom@mcpasd.k12.wi.us or 608-826-7652.  
 

Looking forward to rocking out with you! 
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